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Hi Mckenzie,
This is Rob Crider with Just Keys Trees. | want to formally let you know that | would

like the letter, that | wrote for the Sapodilla Tree at 719 Poorhouse Lane, to be
removed from your records. | wrote that letter in the past based on my observations
of the tree at that time. Too much time has passed since the letter was written for it to
be valid now, in my opinion. | do not want my opinion of the tree at that time, to have
any influence over what happens to the tree now. | do not have an opinion on the
trees current condition. The decision to remove the tree, should be dependent on the
current Arborist, and the City of Key West's analysis of the trees current condition. |
hope all is well with you. If you have any questions, don't hesitate to reach out to me.
Thank you.

Rob Crider

Just Keys Trees



